PAPAKURA

Newsletter No: 066 HIGH SCHOOL

6 July 2021

Tena koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Due to the Papakuratanga tomorrow and Thursday, which is being held in the school hall,
assemblies have been cancelled. This means we will be finishing half an hour early tomorrow.
School will finish at the usual time of 3:10pm on Thursday.

Wednesday 7 July
Early School Finish
2:40pm

Thursday 8 July
Normal Finish 3:10pm

On Friday 9 July there will be a mufti day to raise funds for the Year 13 School Ball Committee.
Students may wear mufti for a gold coin donation.

We will be finishing at the usual time of 3:10pm on Friday

Friday 9 July
Mufti Day
Gold Coin Donation
Normal Finish 3:10pm

Nga mihi
Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal
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